
 
Nursery Weekly Letter 

 

Week beginning: 2nd September 2019 
 

Our topic this term is: 
 

All about me 
 
 

 
 

This topic is a really good way of finding out more about the children. Over 
the next few weeks we will be talking to the children about their families. To 
help with this please could you send in a picture of your child with their 
family?  

 

This week we will be: 
 

 Getting to know our new teachers, other adults in our classroom and 
meeting new friends. 
 

 Exploring the different areas in foundation stage. 
 

 Learning our daily routines: self-registration, snack time, carpet time etc. 
 

 Learning about our school golden rules  
1.  Keep being honest 
2. Keep everyone safe 
3. Keep everyone’s property safe 
4. Keep everyone learning 
5. Keep everyone included  

 

Notices: 
 Just a reminder that all children will need to bring a water bottle and bag 

to school with them each day. In Nursery we also ask children to bring a 
spare set of clothes in their bags, just in case they need to change for any 
reason. 
 

 Please ensure that water bottles and bags are named so they can be 
quickly reunited with their owners if lost! 
 

 Children should always be brought and collected by a parent or 
responsible adult. Please inform staff of any changes in routine so that we 
are aware who is collecting your child. 

 

 Any questions/queries please pop in to see us – if it is at the end of the 
day please be patient and wait until all children have left. 

 

Thank you  
Mrs Luck, Mrs Neal & Mrs Holliday 


